

PEACE RIVER, ALBERTA
January 12th, 1955.

Maurice W. Nittler, Box 94, Geneva, Nebraska.

Dear Maurice:

Many thanks for your letter, on the report of our signal in Geneva Nebraska.

As you may know, we are just a new station, having been on the air for just two months now, and all reports that we receive are greatly appreciated. As far as we know, our signal is getting well into the United States as we have had reports from Tennessee, New Jersey and points in central portions of your country.

We are going to have a DX program on Monday

February 14th, from 2:30 - 3:30 MST for the National Radio

Club, and we certainly hope that conditions will be favorable
at that time and that we may hear from many members in the

States.

Once again, thanks for the report Maurice,

Sincerely yours,

W. A. Baker

Chieg Engineer CKYL